

15 October 2021

Dear families

Stay and Play Sessions

We would like to invite you to join our weekly Stay and Play sessions in Reception. These sessions will take place every Friday from 3.00 to 3.35pm after the half term break. Stay and Play is an opportunity for you to see how your child learns through play in school.

Please note that if you wish to attend these sessions you must arrive at the academy office for 3.00pm. We are unable to admit any parents after this time as it would cause too much disruption to learning taking part in other parts of the school.

50 things to do before you're 5

To celebrate the launch of Stay and Play and to launch our 50 things to do before you're 5 initiative, we will be holding a special stay and play session on Friday 5 November. This launch event will start at the earlier time of 2.30pm and will include activities for you to try with your child based upon the 50 things to do before you're 5 app.

If you wish to attend this special launch event you must arrive at the academy office no later than 2:30pm.

Younger siblings are welcome to our Stay and Play sessions but they must be closely supervised at all times by the adult accompanying them.

We look forward to welcoming you into Reception.

Kind regards

Miss Afshan EYFS Lead